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23 October 2023 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

October intervention and support sessions for students  

  

As previously communicated, we will be holding intervention and support 
sessions over October half-term (Monday 30th October – Friday 3rd 
November) to support students in the lead up to their PPEs (mock 
examinations) and coursework deadlines.   

Intervention sessions will be offered in a range of subjects. These sessions 
have been staggered across the week as much as possible. Each session 
will be timetabled for 2 hours: a morning session (10.00am - 12.00pm) and 
an afternoon session (12:30pm - 14.30pm). 

As part of our risk assessment, we require that students register with their 
teacher on arrival and sign out as they leave to confirm they are leaving 
site.  Students are not required to wear school uniform when they are in 
school for the sessions. If students are attending both morning and 
afternoon sessions, they must provide their own lunch and drinks as there 
will be no catering facilities available on site. 

A full timetable of sessions is included below. These sessions are open to 
students who are taking the courses and performing at the appropriate level 
for the session. However, targeted students have been identified to attend 
the sessions and these will be given to your child on Monday 23rd October 
as a printed slip.  

Please support your child by ensuring they attend the correct intervention 
session. If your child has been selected for more than one session at a 
particular time, please discuss with your child which session would be most 
beneficial to attend. They should not choose to attend an open session if 
they have been selected to attend a targeted session at that time. 

I am sure that you appreciate the importance of your child attending these 
intervention sessions on time and prepared to learn and would like to thank 
you in advance for your support. 
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Additional key reminders and information: 
 
Next Wednesday (25th October) the students will be attending their 
first Elevate Educational seminars in school - this will be in focus grouped 
2-hour blocks. This session is all about how to revise and revision 
techniques. 
 
Parents' Evening is on Thursday 26th October - please ensure you have 
booked your appointments. I attach the letter regarding Parents' Evening 
again for reference. If you need any support with bookings at all, please 
contact enquiries@hartschool.org.uk 
 
Y11 PPEs (Mock Exams) commence on 20th November - there will also 
be a targeted program of vocational sessions to ensure students have 
support to complete all coursework to the highest standard. 
 
Revision Guides - these are available to purchase on ParentPay and there 
will be a stall at the Parents' Evening to view the available materials before 
purchasing. 
 
  
Yours sincerely    
 

    
 

 
 
Mr Donlan 
Assistant Principal  
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Overview of sessions: 

 

 

 


